
 
March 19, 2023 

 

The Hon.___________________ 

U.S. House of Representatives 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 

Senator__________________ 

United States Senate 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 

Senator________________ 

United States Senate 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510

 

Re: Restore the Dodd-Frank Act to full strength 

 

Dear Members of Congress, 

The Dodd-Frank Act was enacted to ensure that large banks could never again send the 

economy into free-fall and eradicate trillions of dollars of consumer wealth. One of the ways they 

did this was by placing a threshold on banks considered to be “systemically important” -- banks 

with $50 billion in assets. In May 2018, then-President Donald Trump signed legislation to lift 

this critical threshold from $50 billion to $250 billion. One of the most ardent supporters of this 

change was Greg Becker -- the CEO of Silicon Valley Bank, which just became the largest bank 

failure since Washington Mutual in 2008.  

I am urging you to correct your mistake and pass legislation to restore the regulations that were 

repealed in 2018. 

Sincerely, 

(Print Name) _________________________________________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 


